
 

 
June 10, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: FAU 2505 (Randall Road) 
  Section 15-00055-00-RS (North Aurora)               
  Kane County 
  Contract No. 61B41 
  Item 192 
  June 12, 2015 Letting 
  Addendum (A) 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
Attached is an addendum to the plans and/or the proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised, added and/or deleted material. 
 

1. Revised page 2 of the Schedule of Prices.  
2. Revised sheet 3 of the Plans.      

 
 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid and must 
include any Schedule of Prices changes in their bidding proposal.   
 
Bidders using computer-generated bids are cautioned to reflect any and all Schedule of 
Prices changes, if involved, into their computer programs. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
John Baranzelli, P.E.  
Acting Engineer of Design and Environment 
 

 
 
By:  Ted B. Walschleger, P.E. 

Engineer of Project Management 
 




